

## Parent Representative Meeting - Agenda

**Date: Friday 21<sup>st</sup> October**

**Attendees:** Marc Cragg, Steven McDonnell, Nicola Martin, , Jade McClure, Louise Robertson, Mrs Clark, Mr Thomas

### **Apologies:**

- Amy Price
- Scott Brown
- Selina Johnson
- Malika May

### **Welcome and Introductions:**

- Thank you, welcome and informal introductions of parents
- All ideas are welcome and considered, not all ideas can necessarily be adopted
- Sometimes items brought to the meeting may need to be added to a future agenda to ensure meetings do not overrun
- Minutes will be shared with all parents and we will be creating a page on the website

### **Curriculum Overviews:**

- **HC explained what they are and why. Feedback from parent reps:**  
LR – useful for dates  
NM – Making parents aware of what is on the website - events, news.  
MC – Key dates are really useful. My School App – Can the calendar be used to update school events?  
NM – Subscribe to website for a personal calendar  
SM – key dates on the MySchoolApp app are from 2019 – can these be removed?  
BT/HC to look into all these and update staff.  
LR – Twitter is very useful for seeing pictures and instant updates.

### **Meet the teacher Evening:**

HC: Discussed the aspects of the meeting and why. Q – what is useful? Low numbers in KS1.

Parent rep feedback:

All parents who attended found it useful.

JM – Parents maybe misunderstood as most parents know teachers. A 'Welcome to Year ? meeting' would be more effective. HC/BT both agree this was a good idea.

### **Harvest:**

HC – Reminded that harvest pictures on the website as all events are and is a great way to see the different events.

NM – nice to be back to normal

MC – events better to be either start of the day or at the end of the day.

JM – had received dates before any other staff but not other children. Discussion around consistency.

### **Parent Exhibitions:**

#### **Parent rep feedback:**

- All parents enjoyed the event.
- Run longer so parents can visit all children.
- Possible 'café' at all events.
- Can discos be reorganised? Parents might be willing to support.
- Is a PTFA possible to organize such events?

**Attendance for events:**

Discussion on times of events. Parents agreed that not everyone can be pleased but said that the start/end of the day are the best times.

**AOB:**

Can parent reps support parent workshops at parents evening times? Eg – navigating the website.

Discussion around fund raising and how we can raise money. BT/HC to look into how and the rules and regulations associated to it.

Pen license - Do they exist? Pens were used at the end of the year but not the year after, but upsetting the children.

MC – brought up bullying policy. HC discussed policy and info regarding bullying ambassadors. Discussion around what school is doing in school in regards to anti-bullying week.

**Actions :**

Find out about dates on MySchoolApp and attempt to remove.

We said, you said form completed by HC.